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I reside in Shoreline (Hillwood Neighborhood) and am against backyard
encampments
in Shoreline, particulary the Hillwood area.  Please go with the
majority on this and do not
be persuaded by a few protestors.  Look at the nightmare the city of
Seattle is going thru
with all the drug problems, etc.

Larry Bajema
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